Interdisciplinary Studies Committee Meeting
5/4/2015

The Interdisciplinary Studies Committee conducted an online review of a new tiered system

for honors students which allows the program to be more accessible to all students and to
receive recognition for what has been accomplished. The proposal passed unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

Nancy Tate, Chair



